

## INDUSTRY NEWS Special Edition

EDITION 57, MARCH 2015

## APPOINTMENT OF MANAGER STRATEGIC PLANNING

Further to the item in the February Bulletin, Council is pleased to announce that Liz Rankin has been appointed to the position of Manager Strategic Planning.

Liz currently holds the position of Team leader Strategic Planning with the City of Wodonga. She currently supervises a multidisciplinary team comprising 5 staff who are responsible for coordinating major strategic planning projects including growth area planning and the revitalisation of the Wodonga CBD. Liz brings many years of skills and experience which stretches across both the Local Government as well as the private sector as a Strategic Planner. Prior to working for the City of Wodonga, Liz, was a Strategic Planner for Snowy River Shire Council in NSW

Liz has qualifications in the fields of Planning and Economics. She has Master Arts (Planning )supported by a Bachelor Arts (Urban/Economic Geography) as well as Bachelor Economics

Liz's recruitment to the Planning and Regulatory Directorate will add experience, skills and an attitude that will support the Directorates ongoing efforts to work effectively with our key stakeholders.

Liz will commence with Council on the 20 April 2015.